

То	patent_reviev	w@citb.gov.hk		
cc				
bcc				
Subject	Consultation on Review of the Patent System in Hong Kong			
	Urgent	Return receipt	Sign	☐ Encrypt

Dear Sirs.

With respect to the said consultation, here is our position on the subject.

- 1. We do not support the introduction of OGP system in Hong Kong.
- 2. We strongly support to keep the existing re-registration system. The re-registration system can be further improved by recognizing examination result of US PTO and EPO in addition to existing arrangement.
- 3. We support to cancel Short-term patents all together in Hong Kong.
- 4. We support mandatory substantive examination be required before any legal action taken by the short-term patent assignee, should the Short-term patents system is kept in Hong Kong.
- 5. We have a lot of concern to regulate patent agency service in Hong Kong, with the uncertainty on the outcome of the patent system review, including the introduction of OGP to Hong Kong. We support that no change should be made at this time.

Regards, China Intellectual Property (H.K.) Limited info@cip-hk.com

This communication may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Anyone who receives this message in error should notify the sender immediately by telephone or by return e-mail and delete it from his or her computer.